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Representative Dallman Responds to Governor Signing the Budget 

Madison, WI --- Representative Alex Dallman has released the following comments in regards to 
the biennial budget that Governor Evers signed into law today: 
 
“In my opinion, this was the best decision the Governor could have done. The Joint Finance 
Committee did a tremendous job at getting rid of the liberal wish list that the governor had 
originally proposed.”  
 
“This historic tax-cutting, fiscally responsible budget created by the Republican legislature 
deserved to be signed into law, and I believe Governor Evers followed our footsteps. This just 
proves that the legislature listens to Wisconsinites and this budget creates good for all.” 
 
“Nonetheless, I am proud we were all able to come together and sign this budget into effect. 
We stayed devoted to our beliefs and followed through on our promises.”  

 
### 

   
Representative Alex Dallman (R-Green Lake) is currently serving the constituents of Wisconsin’s 

41st Assembly District which encompasses all or parts of the counties of Fond du Lac, Green 
Lake, Marquette, Adams, Sauk, Columbia, and Waushara. He is serving in his first term. 

 


